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February 16, 1983

‘Dear Phyllis:

Delighted to hear from you. I
am glad that you and the Miller
people have established a relation-

ship.

Thanks too, for the reminder of
an important part of our history.

I have taken the liberty of routing

your letter to some of our people who
will also find it of interest.

Best regards.

Cordially,
James C. Bowling

Mrs. Moise W. Dennery
2100 st. Charles Avenue
New Orleans, LA 70140
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